
Dear Wildcat Families, 

As the Principal of Yuba Feather Elementary School, it is my pleasure to welcome 
new and returning families to a great year. I am thrilled to have students back in our 
classrooms. Our staff eagerly awaits to witness their laugher, energy, and enthusiasm 
for learning. This school year we will have some resemblance of normalcy, our staff 
looks forward to hosting in person events including Back to School Night (8/11 from 
5-6:15pm), STEAM Night, Winter Musical, Father/Daughter Dance, Mother/Son 
Dance and Family Fun Nights, with the return of these events, it will be an amazing 
year! 

I encourage all of our parents to become active members of our PTSA. With your 
support, our staff and students can have amazing events, school supplies, and field trip 
opportunities. 

I’m honored to serve as the principal of Yuba Feather Elementary School. It is great to 
be a part of a community where students, teachers, and parents care for each other and 
strive to build meaningful relationships that support academic and social-emotional 
growth. I look forward to working with you and assisting each student to meet his or 
her personal goals. 

Wildcats let’s make it an awesome year! 

Sincerely, 

  

Duane Triplett 

Yuba Feather Elementary Principal 
 


